Jose Montelongo

So I work in the car market and I get to hear everything that goes on in the area. Working in
Farmington we have Arizona right around the corner. A lot of our clientele is from their and they
do not want to travel all the way to the bigger cities for a vehicle since Farmington and Gallup are a
lot closer. They tell me how most of the area still does not have electricity and water yet. Losing
them from shopping in New Mexico will affect in some way. Also in Farmington I can only think
of a few places that have charger for EV's. I think it is way to early to start following California and
what they are doing it is more practice for them to have EV's as apposed to NM. We are still pretty
much in a rural area. A lot of our highways don't even have a charging station for these EV's yet.
For instant if [ am driving through Cuba and need an emergency charge where am I going to go [
have not seen a charging station at all out their. We are moving to quick when we do not need to be.
The combustion engine is still going to be needed here. These are some reasons why I say we still
need to be able to sell combustion engines.



